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“Experimental Design and Biometric  
Research” 
Prof. Dr. Sylwester Bialowas 
Poznan University of Economics and 
Business, Poland 
 

  
 
“Human Resources Management in the 
Digital Era” 
Prof. Dr. Soňa Ďurišová 
University of Economics Bratislava, Slovakia 
 

 
 
“From the Idea to the Business Model”  
Prof. Dr. Joanice Guimbretière 
University of Angers, France 
 

  
 
“Sustainable and Mindful prosperity in the 
21st Century: An Exploration of Bhutan’s 
Concept of Gross National Happiness” 
Prof. Dr. Sanjeev Mehta 
Royal Thimphu College, Bhutan 
 
 

 
 
”Industry 4.0, Global Value Chain and 
Sustainability” 
Prof. Dr. Muhammad Mohiuddin 
Université Laval, Québec, Canada 
 

 
“Achievements and Challenges of the Korean 
Economy” 
Prof. Dr. Bokyeong Park 
Kyung Hee University, Seoul, South Korea 
 

 
  
“The Generative AI Revolution: Impact on 
Education, Industry and Society“ 
Prof. Dr. Adina Gray 
Thompson Rivers University, Kamloops, 
Canada 
 
 

  
 
“US vs German Health and Welfare Systems – 
What can we learn from each other?” 
Prof. Dr. Erin Reynolds 
Prof. Dr. Zachary Ward 
University of Southern Indiana, Evansville, USA 
Group of American students will join this 
course. 
  

 
 

    

Gain international experience on campus and expand your knowledge! 

By participating in an interesting English-language seminar offered by visiting professors from our partner universities 
around the world! A binding registration by March 16, 2025 in the eCampus. 
 
Your Advantages:  

❖ Obtaining 2,5 ECTS points (credits only for BA students) with a “PASS” grade. 

❖ Studying fully in English language  

❖ First-hand information about their home universities, in case you want study abroad.  

More details on each course can be found in the INTRANET:  

Infothek > Fakultät WiSo > Studium > Blockwoche  

E-Mail: Blockwoche-wiso@hs-osnabrueck.de  

 


